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MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB 

 
CHAMPIONSHIP BULLETIN # 3_2017 
 

RE: ALCOHOL (& DRUG) TESTING 
 
 
To all M7RC Members and Associates, 
 
The Committee of the Mini Seven Racing Club wishes to remind competitors that they are 
subject to random alcohol and/or drug testing during race meetings.  
 
Please make yourself familiar with the following regulations in the current MSA Yearbook: 
 
D25.1.14. 
D35.1. 
G15.1.4.  
H39. 
 
As the Championship Organiser, the M7RC can also insist/request that competitors take a 
random alcohol test, at the expense of the M7RC, and any competitor found to be over 
the prescribed limit will be reported to the Clerk of the Course for further action in 
accordance with MSA General Regulation D.25.1.14. 
 
Thanking you for your attention in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Issued by: Richard Williamson 
  Championship Coordinator - M7RC 
 
Dated: 5 July 2017  
         


